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Friday 21st April 2023 

 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Re: Year 13 Study Leave 
 

As you are aware the exam season is fast approaching and staff and students are working incredibly 
hard to ensure all students reach their full potential. 

 
A-level and BTEC summer exams will take place from Monday 15th May until Wednesday 28th June 
inclusive.  Individual exam timetables are available on EduLink for all students to view. 

 
We have discussed what is best for students regarding study leave and a decision has been made that 
from Monday 15th May to Friday 26th May, students can opt-in to attend school for those who wish to 
continue to attend their lessons.  Students will have to sign in when they arrive at school and sign out 
when they leave.  For those who wish to revise at home there is no expectation for them to attend 
school when they do not have an exam.  Please note that students who         opt for school revision on-site 
will be expected to commit to attending their lessons until the end of term on Friday 26th May. 
 
Please click here to advise us whether your child will still be attending school or revising at home before 
Thursday 11th May.  Study leave for all Year 13 students will begin immediately after the May half term, 
at which point all students should only come into school to attend their exams. 

 
This period of time is very important and can often make a real difference to a students’ exam 
performance, so I very much welcome your support on this matter by ensuring that your son/daughter 
uses this period of study leave productively whether it is at home or at school. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
Danny Edwards 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/RwnNTfs8s1

